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Friday	19th	March	2021	–	Red	Nose	Day	

	

Dear	parents,		

Red	Nose	Day	is	back	on	Friday	19th	March	and	this	year	it’s	never	felt	more	important	to	have	some	fun	and	raise	
money	to	support	people	living	incredibly	tough	lives.	We	need	the	power	of	funny	to	turn	laughs	into	lasting	
change.	So	whatever	you	can	do,	please	join	us.	

How	are	we	celebrating?	

• Non-school	uniform	day.	Please	make	a	donation	of	£1	to	dress	up	for	the	day.		
• Prepare	a	joke	or	riddle	to	share	with	your	friends	and	see	if	you	can	make	them	laugh.	The	funniest	joke	in	

each	class	will	be	published	in	our	next	newsletter.		
• Quizzes	and	games	on	Friday	afternoon.		

Please	visit	the	Red	Nose	Day	website	where	you	can	purchase	any	merchandise.	You	can	also	find	Red	Noses	in	your	
nearest	Sainsbury’s	store.		

https://shop.comicrelief.com/	

Thank	you	for	your	continued	support,		

Cristina	Jordan		

Deputy	Headteacher		

	

	


